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MONEY - We Still Need Yours!

Last month we sent out a plea for donations since we aren't
charging for memberships anymore. So far the response has
been poor - and that means we're getting poorer. Perhaps it
would help if you knew what happens to your donations. Here
are a few examples:

Newsletter - $20 per month, $240/year
Gayline - $85 per month, $1020/year
Library - $300/year
Donations to Defence
Funds (eg. John Damien) $300/year
Memberships in provincial
and federal gay coalitions $75/year
If you can help us out, please do. Make cheques or money orders
payable to G.G.E., and send to our box number. We extend our
thanks to those who've already donated!

MONOGAMY

On May 17, Earl and Rene shared their experiences with a long-
term monogamous relationship. They touched on several areas
of interest to all of us:

-finances - joint bank accounts, partnerships,

mortgages, wills.

-doctors - choeging one who knows you are gay,
respects your relationship, and treats
you as a couple.

-straight neighbours and relatives

WELCOME, G.R.O.W,

The Gay Rights Organization of Waterloo held its first meeting
on May 18. It will serve the KW area. If you want more info

or their newsletter, write GROW, Box 2632, Stn B, Kitchener,
Ontario. N2H 6N2,

EVENTS FCR JUNE

Wednesday June 7 - 8pm Drop-in will feature James Fraser,
archivist at the Canadian Gay Archives in Toronto.
James will talk about the Archives and the gay history
it is collecting. 9th Floor Lounge, Arts Building
Univ, of Guelph.

Wednesday June 21st - Sibyl Frei will tell us what happened
at the Ontario Lesbians Conferernce a few weeks ago.
8pm, 9th Floor Lounge, Arts Building.

Wed, June 28 = fﬁ}%?cgrﬁﬁgG%géﬁ'aﬁﬁr%%f%ﬁ: Ca}l éﬁ12)§89-8891 for
i Friday Junﬁago - Dance at Schoolhouse, 611 Silfvercreek - Spm.

yline - 836-4550 Office — 824-4120 ext 8575
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